
News 

 

 Happy New Year! 

 



 

 

 

Well Done to the following pupils who have 

gained their merit certificates this week. 

Gold Merit - Ruby Purdie 





Week Beginning             

11th January 



Admissions for Reception - September 2016 
 

 

Parents and carers of children who are due to start their primary school education in September 2016 are 
being reminded of the deadline for applying for a school place. 

All applications for reception children (i.e. those who were born between 01 September 2011 and 31 August 
2012) must be submitted by 23.59 pm on 15 January 2016. 

Parents still need to apply for a school place even if their child currently attends a school’s nursery or pre-
school setting or they have expressed an interest in attending the school. 

The online application facility and information is available at www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions. 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions

